
JUNE 
 

Public Works Committee - June 7 

Chairperson Danny Wallace, Jeff Morris, Johnetta Yarbrough 
 

General Welfare/Public Relations Committee - June 14  

Chairperson Jeff Morris, CH Sullivan, John Edwards 
 

Finance and Administration Committee - June 21 

Chairperson CH Sullivan, All Board Members 
 

Public Safety Committee -  June 28 

Chairperson Johnetta Yarbrough, Chris Richardson, CH Sullivan 
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Alderman Chris Richardson  
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District 3  

Alderman C.H. Sullivan 

aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com  
 

Alderman Danny Wallace  

aldermanwallace@gmail.com 

Mayor Justin Hanson 
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Committee meetings are at 4:00 pm in the Lower Level Conference 

Room at Covington City Hall. All Board of Mayor and Aldermen  

meetings are held on the 2nd and 4th Tuesday evenings of each 

month at 5:30 pm in the Board Room on the 2nd floor at Covington 

City Hall.  ALL are open to the public.  Official meeting minutes and 

agendas can be found by visiting www.covingtontn.com.   

 

City Board meetings are also live-streamed  

on our Website and Facebook page. 

Committee Meetings 

CITY of  
COVINGTON  

 

200 W. Washington 

Covington, TN  38019 

901-476-9613 
 

 

mailto:1122jwyatt@gmail.com
mailto:aldermanedwards@gmail.com
mailto:aldermanjeffmorris@gmail.com
mailto:aldermanchrisrichardson@gmail.com
mailto:aldermanchsullivan@gmail.com
mailto:aldermanwallace@gmail.com
http://www.covingtontn.com/
http://www.covingtontn.com
https://www.facebook.com/cityofcovingtontennessee


Public Works Committee Meeting 

6/7/2022, 4:00 p.m. 

The Public Works Committee met at City of Covington on June 7, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. with the following members present: 

Chairman Alderman Danny Wallace, Aldeiwoman Johnetta Yarbrough, and Mayor Justin Hanson. Also present were Public 

Works Director David Gray, Building Official Lessie Fisher, Alderman Chris Richardson, Alderman C H Sullivan, Utilities Manag-

er Calvin Johnson, Street/Sanitation Manager James Dowell, Police Chief Donna Turner, Personnel Director Eboni Eaton, and 

Recorder-Treasurer Tina Dunn. 

 

Alderman Danny Wallace called meeting to order. 

 

The annual bid analysis for the public works department inventory was distributed. The recommended bids are as follows: 

Rock/Sand/ Gravel - Midsouth Construction- $169,380.00 Concrete - Bobby Austill - $27.00 per man hour 

Sewer, Water, Gas-G & C Supply 

Gas Residential Meters & Regulators - Tri-State Meter Chemicals - Harcros - $219,420.00 

 

Motion was made by Mayor Hanson and seconded by Aldeiwoman Yarbrough to approve the 2022-23 annual bids for public 

works inventory. Motion passed. 

 

Director Gray gave an update on the submitted projects to FEMA for the ice storm damage that occurred on February 3rd and 

4th• The various projects consisting of debris removal, emergency protective measures, parks facilities have been submitted 

and pending approval. The roof and wall damage at the police department building are waiting on estimates and bids for sub-

mission. Director Gray reported on additional costs that have occurred at the wastewater plant. The additional cost is esti-

mated at $200,000.00. The installation of LED Lights will begin on June 20th• The project is estimated to be complete in two 

months. 

 

Motion was made by Alderman Wallace and seconded by Aldeiwoman Yarbrough to amend the budget for the wastewater 

plant to include additional cost of$200,000.00. Motion passed. 

 

Motion was made by Mayor Hanson and seconded by Alderman Yarbrough to accept the report from Public Works Director 

David Gray. Motion passed. 

 

Director Fisher presented the code monthly report for review. Information will be sent to committee members on the Hwy 51 

corridor nonconforming & unused signs. 

 

Motion was made by Alderman Wallace and seconded by Aldeiwoman Yarbrough to accept the report from Building Official 

Lessie Fisher. Moton passed. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 4:13 p.m. 

All Committee meetings are live-streamed and 

recorded. You can access the full meetings on 

our Website and Facebook page. 

http://www.covingtontn.com
https://www.facebook.com/Covington-Mayor-Justin-Hanson-266304796891443


We give a hearty congratulations to Covington Fire Department  

Firefighter Kyle Ginn on obtaining his Advanced Emergency Medical 

Technician (AEMT) license. Firefighter Ginn also recently obtained his 

Associate of Applied Science Degree in Health Sciences from Dyersburg 

State Community College. We are so proud of you Kyle!  

Thanks for your service, sir!! 

On Thursday May 26th the Covington Tipton County Chamber of Commerce hosted the Industrial Appreciation Golf Tournament at 

the Covington Country Club.   26 teams participated this year!  The Chamber appreciates each and every volunteer that helped 

make the event possible and each local business that donated a door prize!  









 
Do you have an announcement 

you would like to include in our 

weekly newsletter? Click HERE to 

email your info to Rebecca Ray! 

mailto:rray@covingtontn.com



